
Wanted: 10 volunteers to paint wooden  

Birdhouses to be auctioned off  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Looking for a winter project 

while “social distancing”? 

How about picking up one of 

the birdhouses at the library 

to paint?  You can choose 

any design you want to bring 

some life to these homes! 

 

Painted Birdhouses are to be 

returned to the library by 

February 1st to be on display. 

You can name your design if you 

choose to.  At the end of 

February, each birdhouse can be 

purchased by the highest bidder. 

February is the month of the 

“Great Backyard Bird Count”. 

Help us celebrate by providing 

colorful homes for our backyard 

feathered friends. 


